
 

 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

City Council Chambers 
109 E. Olive Street 

Bloomington, IL 61701 
 

August 17, 2021 at 4 pm 
 

The Public is hereby noticed that the Transportation Commission Meeting that is scheduled for 
August 17, 2021 at 4:00 PM has been cancelled. The next regular meeting is currently scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 21, 2021. 
 
Date and Agenda for the next meeting will be available at this location and on the City’s website at 
www.cityblm.org. 
 
For further information contact: 
Philip Allyn, City Traffic Engineer 
Department of Public Works 
Government Center 
115 E. Washington Street, Bloomington, IL 61701 
Phone: (309) 434-2225 ; Fax: (309) 434-2201; E-mail: pallyn@cityblm.org 
 


